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NCWAR

North Central Washington Association of Realtors

March 7, 2019

Senator Brad Hawkins

107 Irv Newhouse Building
P.O. Box 40412

Olympia, WA 98504

Re: Letter of Support regarding the 2019 Capital Budget Funding Request of $2,013,000 for the
Wenatchi Landing Sewer Extension Project

Dear Senator Hawkins,

The North Central Washington Association of Realtors NCWAR) is writing this letter in
support of the much needed and long overdue sewer extension to the Wenatchi Landing
development on the east end of the Odabashian bridge in Douglas County. The Wenatchi
Landing project has broad-based support from multiple jurisdictions, government agencies,
community organizations, and citizens of the Wenatchee valley.

The vision of the 2016 North End Master Site Plan is for the development of 283 acres to
establish a prosperous center for job-creating industry and a tourist and recreation destination at
the North End of East Wenatchee. The site plan has been extensively developed over many years
but implementation has been delayed due to the lack of sewer service. Funding for the sewer
extension is critical and will allow the public and private development to move forward.

The Wenatchi sewer extension project will instantly lead to much needed facilities for economic
growth in our region and provide substantial benefits for local communities and Washington
State. NCWAR is offering our strong support for the funding of the Wenatchi Landing Sewer
Extension Project.
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Bryan R. Campbell Brad Allen

Director of Legislative Affairs President
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